
Class 2 Curriculum Newsletter-Summer Term 2022 

 
Welcome to a busy and exciting term in Class 2! Please pop in after school and say hello or arrange 
a time to meet if you have any questions about your child’s education. 

 
On Tuesday Afternoons, Mrs Blyton will take the class for Science for the first half term. 

 

Our topic this term is ‘Where is the Top of the World? In Class 2 we are going to be looking at 
Mountains and Volcanoes and investigating how they are formed and where they are in the world. 
We will also be doing a case study of a current active volcano. In the second half term we will be 

learning all about where our food comes from and the impact that farming has on the Geography 
of the planet. 
 

           
 

 

Numeracy 
During the first part of Summer term we will look at Decimals including money, following the White 

Rose maths hub guidance. Later in the term we will begin to look at 
Statistics and Geometry. We shall continue our hard work in learning our 

times tables and this will make up some of our weekly home learning. 
 
 
 
 
 

Literacy 
This term our main text is ‘The Abominables’ by Eva Ibbotson and ‘The Fate of 
Fausto’ by Oliver Jeffers. We will look specifically at drawing inference and 
character descriptions, we will be looking at summarising texts.  
 
 

 

PE 
P.E sessions this term will take place on Thursday and Friday. On Thursday, P.E. will be an 
Athletics session and on Friday our PE will be Cricket. 
 
RE 
In R.E. this term we will be asking the questions What do ‘What kind of World did Jesus want?’ 
and, ‘What can we learn about religions when deciding what is right and wrong?’ ICT will look at 

Text Processing and Multimedia. 
 
Home Learning 
For home learning this term we are encouraging children to read for ten minutes every day. This 
could be their reading book, a book they enjoy or one from the library. I will also be sending home 
learning linked to our topics, via Google Classroom.  For maths home learning we are encouraging 

Year 3 to practise their multiplication and division facts for 2’s, 4’s 5’s and 10’s. Year 4 will be 
revising their multiplication and division facts for 7’s, 11’s and 12’s. 
 

There will be other pieces of home learning linked to our current topics, as the weeks progress.  
Home learning will be set on a Friday, to be collected in the following Tuesday. 
 
We look forward to another busy and enjoyable term with Class 2! 

 
 
Mr Duffy 


